
Date: September 22, 2024

Dr. Muhammad Yunus
Honorable Chief Advisor of the Government of the Peoples Republic of Bangladesh.

Dear Dr. Yunus,
 
On behalf of the entire VfGB team, I would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations on your recent 
appointment as Chief Adviser of the interim government of Bangladesh. This significant achievement, 
along with the capable team you have assembled, marks a critical moment for Bangladesh. Your 
leadership has consistently inspired hope and progress, and we are confident that your interim 
administration will pave the way for impactful reforms.

We would like to express our strong support for your government’s efforts to bring about lasting 
change. VfGB, as a group of dedicated professionals with roots in Bangladesh, is committed to 
contributing to these efforts. Our team consists of prominent non-resident Bangladeshis (NRBs) who 
are leaders in key fields such as education, health and human services, housing, judiciary, energy, 
investments, and politics. We believe our collective expertise aligns with the goals of your 
administration, and we are eager to collaborate in any way that may be helpful.

Furthermore, we would like to kindly request an opportunity to meet with you and your team of 
advisers during a visit to Dhaka in October or November. Our team would be honored to discuss 
areas of mutual interest and explore ways in which we can support the ongoing development and 
reform initiatives in Bangladesh. We hope this meeting can serve as a platform for meaningful 
dialogue and collaboration.

We look forward to the possibility of working together to support your vision for a brighter and more 
prosperous future for Bangladesh.

Thank you for considering our request. We wish you and your team continued success and look 
forward to the opportunity to contribute to your important mission.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Hasanat M. Husain MBE
President,
Voice for Global Bangladeshis VfGB.

Address :
32 Woodland Way, 
Woodford, Essex IG8 0QQ.

Email : dr.hasanathusain@yahoo.co.uk
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